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Haley & Aldrich earns fifth consecutive Boeing supply 
chain performance award
Burlington, Mass., Sept. 18, 2023 — Haley & Aldrich announced today that it has received a 2022 Supply Chain
Performance Achievement award from The Boeing Company for the fifth year running. Boeing uses the award, lauded
in the global aerospace industry, to honor “top-performing suppliers who have demonstrated their ability to proactively
manage supply chain quality, readiness, and health and deliver on Boeing’s commitment to advance global 
sustainability.”

As in the preceding four years, in 2022 Haley & Aldrich provided exceptional services across multiple categories, as
tracked in Boeing’s Enterprise Supplier Performance Measurement system for the 2022 calendar year.

Boeing works with nearly 11,000 active suppliers worldwide and spends approximately $37 billion in supplier payments
every year. Boeing notes, “Every supplier is crucial to our success, and safety and quality are paramount in everything
we do.”

“We’re pleased to join other suppliers in receiving this prestigious award for exceptional performance,” said Colleen 
Canfield, Boeing’s client manager at Haley & Aldrich. “We look forward to continuing our 25-plus-year relationship with
Boeing for many more years to come.”

For more information:  
Contact our Media team.
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